
 

 
NPCI/2024-25/BBPS/008/AD1/AD2                                                20th December 2024 
 
To, 
All BBPOUs 
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

Subject:  Corrigendum to Circular Number NPCI/2024-25/BBPS/008/AD1 - Intimation of Rebranding 
& Change in Logo of BBPS   
 

 
In partial modification of circular dated NPCI/2024-25/BBPS/008/AD1 for Intimation of Rebranding & 

Change in Logo of BBPS, please be informed that the terms 'Bharat Bill Payment System (BBPS)’, 

'Bharat Bill Payment Central Unit (BBPCU)’ and ‘Bharat Bill Payment Operating Unit (BBPOU)’ used in 

erstwhile forms, agreements, and/or any other document shall be retained and be continued to be used 

in all future communications. The terms shall not be replaced with 'Bharat Connect', ‘Bharat Connect 

Central Unit’ and ‘Bharat Connect Operating Unit'. 

  

The rest of the contents will remain unchanged.  

  

We sincerely apologise for the inconvenience.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
Sd/- 
Noopur Chaturvedi 
Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
 


